
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage Two Parent Planner: Spring 2 Week 3 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Detectives 

This week we will be: 

English This week we will be writing the shape poems we planned last 

week.  We will be looking at how to use language features to 

add interest for the reader.  We will also be starting our new 

narrative unit based on a well known chapter book. 

Mathematics We will be continuing to look at multiplication and division 

with a focus on x and ÷ by 10 and 100.  We will learn what 

happens to digits on a place value chart and explore this in a 

range of ways.  We will also be working with money this 

week, noting the place value of column. 

Topic This week we will be looking at Stonehenge and the mystery 

surrounding why it was built and how it was used.  We will 

be debating different ideas put forward about why Stonehenge 

was built. We will also be using clay to explore how the 

Beaker People may have put their designs onto their pots. 

 

We would like to thank all the Year 3 families for the effort they made for World Book 

Day!  The children looked fantastic and had a great time dressed as various book 

characters! 

We look forward to seeing you at parents evening this week.  Please do sign up for an 

appointment if you haven’t already done so.  The clipboards are by the office where 

you can choose a free time slot.   

Please remember to bring recorders again this Wednesday. 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 

 


